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From: Roxanne Garza 
Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2025 7:20 PM
To: Candace Andersen; Diane Burgis; John Gioia; Ken Carlson; Shanelle Scales-Preston
Cc: Adam Nguyen; Sonia Bustamante; Jill Ray; Alicia Nuchols; Peter Myers; Lisa Chow; 

Alejandra Sanchez; Monica Nino; rachel; David Fraser; Jessica Shepard; Jen Quallick
Subject: Re: Proposed MX Evaluation Framework 
Attachments: Measure X-Funded Projects - Impact Evaluation Framework_MXCAB_FINAL_

10.2.2025.docx; STRATEGIC PLAN SAMPLE.pdf

Good evening Chair Andersen and Board Members, 

On behalf of the MX Community Advisory Board, (MXCAB) we would like to present a Proposed 
Evaluation Framework for MX programs and projects. It was approved by the MXCAB at our July 16, 
2025 meeting. 

This evaluation framework is the result of months of deliberation by the MXCAB and a dedicated 
workgroup that steered this effort. We propose that the County implement a Measure X results-based 
accountability approach to develop data-informed processes that assess progress, outcomes, and 
success. This methodology centers the experiences and needs of the County’s most vulnerable 
communities. It will assist in answering two vital questions: (1) What is the lived and human impact of 
the millions of dollars invested through Measure X and (2) Are Measure X investments achieving 
intended results, and if not, how can we refine our strategies and investments to promote better 
outcomes for all residents? MXCAB is providing this initial framework for consideration to the Board 
of Supervisors. 

We hope this framework can be considered as a tool for the upcoming evaluation to more actionably 
and accountably address a longer-term goal to review the data, determine opportunities to interrupt 
root causes or outcomes, clarify whether we are achieving Measure X priorities (e.g., all Contra Costa 
residents are healthy), and create concrete strategies to address the gaps between intent and impact. 
As always, we commit to partnering with the Board of Supervisors to help create a culture of equity 
and excellence throughout Contra Costa County. 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you or your staff have any questions or would like to schedule a 
briefing. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roxanne Carrillo Garza, MX CAB Chair 
Rachel Rosekind, MX CAB Vice Chair    




